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At the FCA-FAC General Meeting on December 13, there was a discussion about 
Priorities for 2024 for the federation. Beyond expected consultations on a new zoning 
by-law, there was discussion about building the FCA itself and how it could aid member 
associations in improving their effectiveness. A motion calling for enhancement of 
winter maintenance standards for transportation infrastructure was adopted. 
 
The Federation sent a letter to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, the Hon. 
Paul Calandra, opposing Councils request to retain previously imposed height limits on 
Minor Corridors. 
 
The FCA Planning and Zoning Committee has established a working group to monitor 
the development of the new comprehensive zoning by-law. Old Ottawa East Community 
Association member Paul Goodkey is a member of that WG. 
 
We have received our request for dues from the Association.  


